James E. Metz, DDS

Dear Patients,

We, the staff of Dr. Metz’s office, are delighted to share with you the happy news that
Dr. Metz was recently rated the #1 General Dentist in the Columbus area, in response
to a survey of central Ohio dentists this spring. We thought you would like to know.

Last week Channel 10 TV contacted our office to do a profile of Dr. Metz, due to his
receiving this honor. Although Dr. Metz has received recognition two years in a row
from other organizations and several times during his career, this level is, as Dr. Metz
says, “humbling.” He feels there are so many wonderful dentists in Columbus that he is
fortunate to practice in this location. Save the date for Channel 10’s TV interview with
Dr. Metz for the week of July 13™ airing at 6 pm and 11 pm.

Please join us in congratulating Dr. Metz. We are so proud to work for such an
accomplished and highly regarded dentist. We also want to thank our many wonderful
patients who make our office such a rewarding place to work.

Yours truly,

The devoted Metz team
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